
                     August 2024

Dear Students and Families,

I want to extend a warm welcome to our 5th grade class! I am eager to start 
the new school year and to begin building our learning community together! 
5th grade is an exciting year, full of new challenges and new experiences. 
We will all learn and grow so much from September to June, and I’m


